News from Mrs. Hall

September 13, 2013
Dear Parents,
Happy Friday the 13th!
Eden’s Fall Book Fair and Art Show time is upon us!  This fundraiser for our school library officially began today and will be open daily next Monday through Friday.  This is an optional event and you do not have to give your child money to spend.  If you choose to send money to school with your child, please do the following:
1. Put the money in an envelope.

2. Write your child’s name and the amount of money enclosed on the envelope.

3. Make sure your child knows your expectations of what he/she is to buy (book, trinket, poster, etc.)

4. Talk to you child about not giving or sharing his/her money with another child  

Our Book Fair Family Night and Art Show will be Tuesday, September 17th.  The doors will be open from 5:30 to 7:00 p.m.  Then from 7:00 to 7:30 p.m. there will 
be a Hula Hoop contest.  Each hula hoop participant will receive a prize.  Please mark your
calendar and plan to

attend!
The Everyday Math Home Link 2-14 Unit 3: Family Letter is included in today’s blue folder.  Please keep this letter, as it is a wonderful tool for parents.  The skills we will be learning in Unit 3 are explained along with tips on how to help your child with math homework (answers).

Our money is being counted for PIGS Against Cancer.  The Wednesday Daily Reporter featured a great picture of Mrs. Stevens and Trevor.  Thank you again for your donations to this worthy cause. 

Our snack cupboard is full right now – thank you! 
Our character trait for September is Responsibility.

Subject Areas
Reading – Unit 2 Working Together, Week 1 “Tara and Tiree Fearless Friends”

Vocabulary words – r-controlled
Spelling words – attached
LA/Writing – nouns, voice
Math – Unit 3 “Place Value, Money, and Time” 
Important Dates to Remember
**9/13-20 Fall Book Fair 
**9/17 Book Fair Family and Art Show Night 5:30 to 7:30 p.m.
**10/1 Picture retakes (as needed)

**10/4 Riley Day Parade of Flowers

**10/7-18 Fall Break – no school

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.   
Have a good weekend!

Mrs. Hall

326-3117, ext. 39210
rhall@gcsc.k12.in.us

